Dear Families,

Attached is the Fourth Grade At Home Learning Plan that begins tomorrow. It is also posted to our school webpage. We have a couple brief announcements this week:

- Prior to school closure fourth graders heard about the opportunity to be Safety Patrollers next year. Patrollers need to be reliable and responsible, and we need many students to help. Permission slips were sent home, but there was not much time to return them. If your child would like to be a Safety Patroller next year, please use this link (https://forms.gle/wQHd9Ae3V3KUxpxU8) to complete a permission slip. If you have already completed a permission slip prior to closure, this link will still need to be completed. Please complete the form by Friday, May 22nd. If you have questions, send them to kstanden@ecasd.us
- We are grateful to have completed as much fraction work as we did prior to school closure. The concepts students learned are essential for fifth grade, and we need to reinforce these skills. We have noticed many problems with fraction assignments in Think Central, so you will see on this week's At Home Learning Plan that students will begin to work on fractions in Waggle.
- Hourly staff will be working to check in with families to gain some feedback regarding
  how things are going with at home learning, technology needs, and summer school
  programming wishes. We just wanted to let you know about this since the call will be
  from a staff member other than your child's classroom teacher.

Thank you for your continued support. We know that being "teacher" at home is very challenging, and we are here to help in any way we can. Please reach out if there is anything we can do to support you!

The Fourth Grade Team
Mr. Grant, Miss Greer, & Mrs. Sturz